
For more information. please email 
info@kingsburyeducation.com or call us on 
 07890874403

We are following the advice of Public Health England & will
continue to stay up-to-date & proactive with all developing advice. 

 
In the interest of safety, and to play our part in stopping the

spread, all staff will be taking a rapid lateral flow test the day
before each 11+ Tuition Hub. It is your social and moral

responsibility to not send your child in if they are displaying any
symptoms associated with Coronavirus (COVID-19), if they have

been asked to self-isolate or anyone in your household has
symptoms or has tested positive in the last 10 days. Please do
inform us if this is the case. We ask this in the interest of, and

respect for, all other children and staff in attendance. 
 

All children will be asked to use the anti-bacterial hand sanitizer
provided at the start & end of each Hub session. Staff will be

diligently using hand sanitizer throughout the sessions. 
 

We will disinfect all the tables, chairs and educational materials
the children come into contact with at the start & end of each

session.
 

We will do our very best to ensure that fresh air can flow through
our Poole & Bournemouth venues so for this reason please send
your child along with warm clothes for them to wear if it's cold

outside. 
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Thank you       

What we are doing to minimise risk at our 
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